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RGT/LMS 
 
3 February 2022  
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Please see the message below sent on behalf of the Friends of HGS. 
 
Our first Valentine’s Raffle is upon us - and this year we’re going digital. Below is a link directing 
you to the raffle ‘page’ where you will be able to buy as many tickets as you like. For an added 
bonus, when you buy them in batches, you get free tickets included!! 
 

https://go.eventgroovefundraising.com/friends-of-hgs 
  
We thought we’d give you a quick snapshot of some of the prizes up for grabs… 
  

 £150 Grand Cru Restaurant voucher donated by Blacks Solicitors LLP 
  

 £100 M&S vouchers 
  

 £50 FHB Uniform voucher 
  

 £50 Gite voucher (for the South of France) 
  

 Made to order cupcakes from Sweetpuffs 
  

 Gel manicure from Nails by Chloe Louise 
  

 Spice hamper from Sobia’s Spice 
  

 Prosecco night in Box by Ginger Whale 
  

 Beauty Hamper 
  

 Food Hamper 
  

 Cosy Night in Hamper 
  

 Acti Labs Hamper 
  

 DIY Cookie Making Kit 
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We’ve had so many generous prize donations at the front office from individual parents and 
families and also from local businesses: Ginger Whale, Blacks Solicitors LLP, Laneway Treasures, 
FHB School Uniforms, Sweetpuffs, Earful Clay Jewellery, Nails by Chloe Louise and Sobia’s Spice. 
Thank you so much, we really couldn’t do this without you. 
  
As always, all funds raised will go towards funding equipment and projects for the children that 
the school would otherwise struggle to provide.  
  
Thank you 
FoHGS Team 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr R. Tipler 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


